

Highland Park Preschool



April 2018 newsletter

March recap

Our budding scientists were over the moon for all the experiments! Some items used were: cornstarch, corn syrup, baking soda, vinegar, flour, milk, baby oil, water, soap and glue. We used a variety of items to help us including: straws, canisters, eye droppers, a salad spinner, syringes, pipe cleaners and marbles! We explored sinking and floating, construction science, magnets, as well as combining and pulling apart. We learned that science can be both fun and messy, and sometimes, fail!

After our science unit we moved on to using our imagination as we pretended to be Pirates aaargh matey; and Princesses. The children created Treasure maps with X marking the spot, pirate hats, princess crowns, coats of arms, pirate ships and castles!

Coming up in April April 3rd - 13th Welcome back and Spring theme Preschool Bottle Drive April 16th - 20th Money raised from the bottle drive will be used to purchase classroom supplies April 16th - 26th Jolly Jobs Volunteer Appreciation week April 15th - 21st Parent Appreciation Tea April 17th and 18th April 19th Committee Meeting - 7:00 - 8:30 April 26th Toy and Classroom Cleaning 6:30 - 8:00pm April 27th - May 11th Trees and grass and everything Green! Arbor Day April 27th

<u>Committee News</u>: Watch for the parent satisfaction survey, and stay tuned for our upcoming family photo fundraiser. We strive to build community and support our preschool families. Do you have a local small business? Want to be featured in our May newsletter? Send us your business name and contact info...